
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Sent Via Email. No Hard Copy to Follow. 

July 3, 2019 

Mr. Doug Blair 
Acting Supervisor 
Transportation Security Administration 
Department of Homeland Security 

Dear Mr. Blair: 

During the process to reschedule Transportation Security Administration (TSA) records for media 
neutrality, it has come to the attention of the National Archives and Records Administration (NARA) that 
TSA was unable to locate records that are currently scheduled as permanent under the disposition 
authority N1-560-04-012, Item 6: Intelligence Briefings, Speeches, Addresses and Comments. 

In accordance with 36 CFR 1230.16(b), NARA requests that you respond within 30 business days and 
provide us with the following information: 

● a description of the records, including the dates that the records were created and approximate 
volume of the missing records; 

● a description of the office that created and maintained the records; 
● a statement of the safeguards established to prevent further loss of documentation; and 
● all details of the actions taken to salvage, retrieve, or reconstruct the records. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at laurence.brewer@nara.gov. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

LAURENCE BREWER 
Chief Records Officer 
for the U.S. Government 

cc: Nicole Adkinson Calopietro, Transportation Security Administration 

mailto:laurence.brewer@nara.gov


 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 

Sent Via Email. No Hard Copy to Follow. 

May 12, 2020 

Mr. Doug Blair 
Agency Records Officer (Acting) 
Transportation Security Administration 
Department of Homeland Security 

Dear Mr. Blair: 

The National Archives and Records Administration (NARA) has received information from the 
Transportation Security Administration (TSA) in response to NARA’s letter of July 3, 2019, regarding 
missing permanent records currently scheduled under the disposition authority N1-560-04-012, Item 6: 
Intelligence Briefings, Speeches, Addresses and Comments. As a result of TSA’s investigation, and as 
documented in your correspondence of February 7, 2020, NARA understands that the misplaced 
permanent records have been located. By this letter, NARA is closing out its action on this case. 

We appreciate your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
laurence.brewer@nara.gov. 

Sincerely, 

LAURENCE BREWER 
Chief Records Officer 
for the U.S. Government 

cc: Nicole Adkinson Calopietro, Transportation Security Administration 

mailto:laurence.brewer@nara.gov



